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Please join us for our next 

Parent Coffee Morning 

on Friday 20th June 

9 – 10 am

Joanna Lake from MHST (mental 

health support team), will be 

joining us discuss strategies / ways 

of supporting children’s mental 

health with a specific focus on 

transition. 

SENCo

Our Special Educational Needs 
Co-Ordinator (SENCo) is Mrs. 
Wallace.

Contact information: 
Jemma.wallace:@robertmiles.notts.sch.uk

Welcome to the Summer term!

We are aware that during the summer 
term some of our children begin to 
worry about transitioning to a new 
class or school in September. 
To help, we have decided that the next 
coffee morning will focus on providing 
parents with strategies to support their 
children with any worries they have. 

As all children are transitioning from 
one year group to the next, our coffee 
morning is open to any parent who 
would like to to attend.

Joanna Lake (our school link from the 
Mental Health Support Team) will also 
be joining us. 

Further advise about secondary school 
transition for both parents and children 
can be found on 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/groups
/c5vpkq1l934t 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/groups/c5vpkq1l934t
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/groups/c5vpkq1l934t
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Rose Ayling-EllisJodie Ounsley (Fury)

The theme for Deaf Awareness 
Week 2025 in the UK is “Beyond 
Silence.”
This powerful theme highlights the 
importance of looking beyond the 
common misconceptions about 
deafness and recognising the rich 
experiences, identities, and 
contributions of Deaf individuals in 
society.

Below are some BSL Greetings that 
you could try to learn at home!

Celebrities who are 
raising awareness 

about what it is like 
to live with 
deafness.
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Spotlight focus…
(Each newsletter will spotlight on one area of special educational needs)

Local support for parents
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